Cooley, James

From: Cooley, James

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 8:22 AM

To: Hoffman, Kathy

Subject: RE: Sterigenics Atlanta Facility - Requested Reports

Thank you. For some reason | can’t read all of the description in the first attachment 180402. Could you resend this one
to me?

From: Hoffman, Kathy [mailto:KHoffman@sterigenics.com]
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 6:16 PM

To: Cooley, James

Subject: Sterigenics Atlanta Facility - Requested Reports

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Jim:
As requested, attached are the redacted incident investigations for the EO Release Incidents from the past 5 years.

Sincerely,
Kathy

Kathleen Hoffman

Senior Vice President - Global Environmental, Health & Safety and Technical Services
Sterigenics, A Sotera Health Company

2015 Spring Road, Suite 650

Oak Brook, IL 60523

Office: 630.928.1758

khoffman@sterigenics.com

< Sterigenics.

A Sotera Health company

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you
believe this e-mail or any of its attachments were not intended for you, you must not use, distribute, forward,
print or copy this e-mail or any attached files. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender
by reply e-mail and then immediately delete the email and all attachments.



